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To Our Valued Patients,

| hope this message finds you all in good health and high spirits. I'm thrilled to share some wonderful news
from Highlands Ranch Orthodontics.

Over the past four years, it has been my honor to serve as the orthodontist here at Highlands Ranch
Orthodontics. It's been an incredible journey, filled with memorable moments, heartwarming experiences,
and, most importantly, the chance to transform smiles and impact lives positively.

Today, I'm excited to announce a significant expansion and evolution within our practice. My sister, Dr.
Ashlynn Mazurek, is joining our team, bringing her expertise and enthusiasm for orthodontic care. Dr.
Ashlynn and | share similar treatment philosophies, placing emphasis on tailored care and striving for the
best outcomes for our patients.

With the addition of Dr. Ashlynn, Highlands Ranch Orthodontics will now have a second location at
13402 W. Coal Mine Ave Ste 220, Littleton, CO 80127. Despite this growth, | want to assure you that we
remain a family-owned and operated practice. Our core values, commitment to excellence, and
personalized approach to patient care remain unwavering.

As our cherished patients, | want to reassure you that you can continue to expect the same exceptional
level of care and professionalism from Highlands Ranch Orthodontics. Our team remains dedicated to
maintaining the highest standards of orthodontic treatment while nurturing strong connections with each
of you.

| am deeply grateful for the trust and support you've shown me and our practice over the years, and | am
genuinely excited about this new chapter of expansion and opportunity. If you have any questions or if
there's anything we can assist you with, please don't hesitate to get in touch.

Thank you for your continued support, and | eagerly anticipate continuing our journey together as we

embark on this exciting path!

Warm regards,

Nichole Schiro




